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 PA-256789 

 

Product Advisory 

 
Issue Date: December 1, 2022 

Change Type: 
Packaging update for specific DCSG NIC adapters. 
 
Description and Extent of Change: 
The bulk pack count is increasing from ten to twenty per outer carton. The Minimum Order Quantity (MOQ) will 
change from ten to twenty. 
 
Reasons for Change: 
The change is being implemented to further enhance supply continuity. 
 
Effect of Change on Fit, Form, Function, Quality, or Reliability: 
The adapter specification will remain the same. No changes to adapter form, fit, function, quality and reliability. 
 
Effective Date of Change: 
The part number revision will be incremented to track this update. Product shipments will start after January 15, 
2023. 
 
Parts Affected: 

BRCM Part Number New Revision Number 

BCM95720N2004DC 24 

BCM957412N4120DC 19 

BCM957414A4141DDT 5 

BCM957414N4140C 20 

BCM957414N4140DC 18 

BCM957414N4140HC 15 

BCM957416N4160DC 15 

BCM957502-N150FGB 5 

BCM957504-N1100FYB 4 

BCM957504-N1100FYC 4 

BCM957504-N1100GD 7 

BCM957504-N1100GI 6 

BCM957504-N425DD 6 

BCM957504-N425G 29 
 
 
Please contact your Broadcom field sales engineer or Contact Center for any questions or support requirements. Please return 
any response as soon as possible, but not to exceed 30 days. 
 


